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Chaplain
To: All County and Division Presidents






To: All County and Division Presidents


Re: Mother Teresa Award


From:Aggie O’Leary, NYS Vice President








Sisters,


      I am emailing information to all about our Mother Teresa Award. This award is given out at our New York State Convention in July. There are many ladies who are deserving of this award. I ask you to consider a member who you think is deserving of this honor.


     I have included all the information you need along with some criteria to help in your decision.  Please take note of the deadline for submission is April 27, 2021


     If you have any questions you may contact me by email laohaggie@gmail.com or by phone (631) 6678627.


     If you have received this information and are not the current County/Division President please forward this to the current president. 


    See you all in May at East Durham for our State Board meeting.





Sincerely in our Motto,


Aggie O’Leary


NYS Vice President 
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